REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA
MINISTRY OF CULTURE

The Cité de la musique-Philharmonie de Paris
221 avenue Jean-Jaurés

75019 Paris

21.02.2025 No 9-7/235-1

Confirmation letter

The Estonian Ministry of Culture hereby confirms that the Estonian Philharmonic Chamber
Choir and its concert on April 29th, 2025, are co-financed from the state budget of the Republic
of Estonia in the sum of 1 194 445.00 euros as the choir’s annual funding for the current year.

Yours sincerely,

Katre Vili

Head of the Arts Department
acting as Undersecretary for Creativity
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